

Wednesday 9th May 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

From the 25th May 2018, new regulations will be introduced which affect how our School handles people's data. This is called the General Data Protection Regulation.

Compliance with the regulations will be an ongoing process and the School have appointed a data protection officer to advise and manage compliance with the regulation.

Full details of our data protection officer can be found below should you have any questions:

Data Protection Officer

The Data Protection Officer is responsible for overseeing data protection within the School so if you do have any questions in this regard, please do contact them on the information below:

Data Protection Officer: Craig Stilwell Company: Judicium Consulting Ltd

Address: 72 Cannon Street, London, EC4N 6AE

Email: dataservices@judicium.com Web: www.judiciumeducation.co.uk

Telephone: 0203 326 9174

We will be publicising policies and procedures and notices that are compliant with the new regulations in the coming months and will keep you informed of any developments. For the time being, your child's data will be handled in the same manner in accordance with legal principles.

In the meantime we thank you for your patience whilst we take the necessary steps set by the new legislation and guidance with handling data.

Kind regards,

Ian Yapp Headteacher







